Covid-19 Announcement

Wishing you and your

loved ones stay safe
and healthy €

Please follow all government guidelines

during the covid-19 pandemic.

We can go back to weekends and eating out merrily after.

copyright Paolo Rossetti, ask first for reproduction of contents (text, photos, etc.) - prossett@weekenduae.com
| 1



